
12/21/21 Christmas Play  
     7:00 in Auditorium

12/22/21  3:00 Dismissal for   
  Christmas Break

1/3/22     School resumes

1/13/22   AR points due

Calendar

The chill of winter is finally starting to set in to Cokeville.  I can’t believe we are 
approaching Christmas, New Years, and the end of the first semester.  Our staff is continually 
excited for the opportunity to work with your student(s).  Amongst the business of the holiday 
season, thank you for the time you spend working with your child to ensure they are reading at 
home, completing homework, and are spending the time needed to study.  At Cokeville 
Elementary, we are excited about the growth your child is experiencing.   

 
Here are a few reminders as we continue into the school year: 
 

1. Thank you for ensuring your child is dressed for the winter weather.  Gloves, 
hats, coats, boots, and other winter apparel make recess and other outdoor 
times more fun and exciting.  If you need help with supplying any of these items 
for your child, please feel free to contact the school as we may be able to 
connect you with a resource to help. 
 

2. As various illnesses come in and out of our town, thank you for keeping your 
children at home when they are sick.  This prevents the spread of illness.  
Providing a doctor’s note will allow us to record absences as doctors excused 
absences. 

 
3. A you know, as part of the districts continued focus on school safety, Cokeville 

Schools have implemented Raptor.  When visitors come to the school and want 
to go past the office into the school during hours school is in session, they will 
need to bring a drivers license to scan into the Raptor System.  Visitors will then 
get a badge to wear while in the school.  Thank you for your continued support.   

 
We look forward to continuing to partner with you on your child’s education.  As we 
approach Christmas Break, we wish you a restful holiday filled with memories you will 
be able to look back on for years to come.  As always, please feel free to contact 
Cokeville Elementary School with any questions / concerns / ideas. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kenneth Dietz 
Cokeville K-12 Principal 

 


